Alliance Pregnancy Center )
75 Glamorgan St., Suite 102 A “cemetery” the size of our

Alliance, OH 44601 | display would have to be built
every 8 hours to accommodate

the number of babies being
aborted in the U.S. per day.

March 2023

Dear Friend of Life:

We are inviting you to take part in a fund raiser that will not only support the Alliance Pregnancy
Center, but will be a visual reminder and memorial of the deaths that have been caused by abortion on
demand. Will you help us get all 1000 crosses sponsored?

One thousand white crosses will be displayed in front of the Alliance First Friends Church beginning
Saturday, April 1 (weather permitting).

Our goal is to get each cross sponsored for a donation of $5.00 each. Would you consider
sponsoring one or more crosses (there's no limit) in Honor or Memory of your loved ones?

Please make your check payable to Alliance Pregnancy Center or APC. Your gift should be mailed to
the Alliance Pregnancy Center address above. If you would like to be included on the “Sponsor Sheet”
in our next newsletter, please completely fill out the form below and return by April 20, 2023.

Emily Trevino Cindy Wahl

Executive Director First Friends Church
Alliance Pregnancy Center
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Number of crosses x $5.00 each =

Make checks payable to: Alliance Pregnancy Center (please put “CP” in memo)
Mail To: Alliance Pregnancy Center, 75 Glamorgan St. Suite 102, Alliance, OH 44601



